Be sure to register for
our next meeting,
featuring special guest
Dr. Roth
March 8th 7:30PM

It's time to elect next year's PTO

to carry on our great work.

Email your self-nomination to Silent Auction
inbox@oakmeadowpto.com . .
j Pre-Registration

This year's silent auction will be completely online so that
everyone can participate. Auction opens April 10th


https://checkout.square.site/buy/HK4KDZIRFSZLGUSIQD7E2GWZ
https://givebutter.com/c/N1ofYy
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYrc-utrzgiGNaxMiTPfU_-Pk0ds4-sM_U3
https://givebutter.com/c/N1ofYy
https://givebutter.com/c/N1ofYy

